
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27 February 2018 

2.45pm Year 2 Classes Assembly 

28 February 2018 

4-7pm Parents Evening  

1 March 2018 

4-6pm Parents Evening  

2 March 2018  

World Book Day – children to come 

dressed as a book character 

The Gruffalo Lunch 

9 March 2018 

Mother’s Day Lunch 

14 March 2018 
1pm Kangaroo Class local walk 
15 March 2018 
9.10am Celebration Assembly 
1pm Tiger Class local walk 
16 March 2018 
9.10am Year 1 Parents in to watch 
Writing  
20 March 2018 
2.45pm Zebra Class Assembly 
21 March 2018 
Year 2 Kew Gardens Trip 
23 March 2018 
Year R Farm visiting  
 

 
World Book Day 
Friday 2nd March 

 

To celebrate World Book Day and the 
love of books and reading we are 
having a day of book related activities. 
Please could the children come dressed 
up as their favourite book character. 
 

Could the children also bring in a 
named copy of a book they love and 
can tell people about. It does not have 
to be a book they can read just a book 
they know well. 
 

The children will also be having a 
special Gruffalo themed lunch on that 
day. 
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Questionnaires 
 
Coming out with this newsletter are two questionnaires that we 
would appreciate you taking the time to fill in.   
 
The first questionnaire follows on from the very successful food 
tasting the children had on Tuesday. The children had the chance 
to try food from the new school menu coming out after Easter. 
We would now love to hear your views on the meals the children 
get at school. All the responses will be fed back to the school 
caterers, HC3S, who run the service for us. The new menu ideas 
went down very well with the children and we think there may 
be some tough choices as to what meal to have on each day 
coming as it looks like there will be a lot to choose from. 
 
The second questionnaire is about the school before and after 
school provision. The provision has been running very 
successfully for a number of years and we have continually 
adapted and improved it to better meet the needs of the children 
and the parents. We would love to hear your views on what you 
think a good before and afterschool service should be. Even if you 
don’t use the service we would still love to know your thoughts. 
It would really help us as a school to continue to improve. 
 
If you could hand in your questionnaires to school by Friday 2nd 
March, we would really appreciate it.  

Stars of the Week 
 

9th February 
Isabel Mitchell 

Emily Fucik 
Mason Harvey 
George Budd 
Umut Serkan 
Chloe Arthur  

23rd February 
Cara Nomuoja  

Lacey Avis 
Taida Mudzudzu 

Alfie Jackson 
Tia-Marie 
Trapnell 

Ethan Powe  
  

http://bordoninfantschool.co.uk
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Parking 
 

Please remember not to 
park or drop children off 
on the yellow school  
zig-zags along Budds 
Lane. We know the road 
works are complicating 
matters but the zig-zags 
are there for the 
children’s safety. 

We also strongly 
recommend not leaving 
younger children in cars 
unattended. For the short 
amount of time you 
might save it is not worth 
the risk. 

 


